
New Sewer Line request: 

I am a resident of 11319 Palatine Drive Potomac MD 20854. I was just made aware 

that there is a request to get new Sewage connection for 3-4 lots that would be 

built next to Palatine community. I would strongly oppose this request. Palatine 

community has had an ongoing sewage problem with many houses experiencing 

one or more sewage backups. Our house has had 3 sewage backups, the last one 

being in February of 2024. We have had over 150k of damage in last sewage back 

and 9 months later we are still dealing with renovation and insurance company. 

Palatine sewage situation which is already bad will get worse with this connection. 

These lots have one house with septic tank and well water. They just need to 

extend that system. 


